
FS expresses sorrow over passing of Dr
Eddy Li

     The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, today (March 26) expressed his
deep sorrow over the passing of Dr Eddy Li.

     Mr Chan said, "Over the years, Dr Li had been committed to promoting 
Hong Kong's commercial and industrial developments. Dr Li served as the
President of the Chinese Manufacturers' Association of Hong Kong, the
President of the Hong Kong Economic & Trade Association, and in various
advisory and statutory bodies of the Government. He actively provided wise
counsel and supported the Government's administration of policies, and made
valuable contributions to the development of Hong Kong's industrial and
business community. I am deeply saddened by Dr Li's passing. I extend my
sincere condolences to his family."
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